
March 16, 2015 

Board Room 

10:30 AM 

 

 The Sac County Board of Supervisors met in special session with Supervisors Drake and Hecht 

present and Supervisor Stock on the telephone.  The purpose of the meeting was, as advertised, a public 

hearing on the proposed budget for 2015/16.  Those in attendance included Laura Foell, Ron Haden and 

Zach Anderson. 

 The County Auditor compared the proposed levies with the current levies and noted that the 

overall levy will drop in 2015/16 from 9.08685 to 8.88505.  The Board reviewed the proposed ending 

fund balances and certain proposed expenditures.  Major changes in the budget included a 5% increase 

in health insurance, increases in general liability and worker’s compensation, wage increases and several 

vehicles. 

 It was moved by Drake and seconded by Stock to close the public hearing at 10:47 AM.  Ayes all, 

motion carried. 

 It was moved by Drake and seconded by Stock to approve the recommendation of the 

Compensation Board of a 4% increase for the Auditor, Recorder, Treasurer, Sheriff and Attorney, a 2.5% 

increase for the Supervisors.  Ayes all, motion carried. 

 It was moved by Drake and seconded by Stock to approve the 2015/16 county budget as 

proposed.  Ayes all, motion carried. 

 With there being no further business, on motion, the meeting was adjourned. 
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